
Admission Talk from The University of Hong Kong 

 

It was our pleasure to have invited Mr. Charles Mak the representative from Admissions and Academic 

Liaison Office of The University of Hong Kong to give a talk about career and life planning for S5 students 

on 26th April 2017. In the talk, Mr. Mak provided a lot of valuable admission information of The University 

of Hong Kong for our students. After the talk, our students also joined tutor groups chaired by students who 

are currently studying in The University of Hong Kong. Some of the student tutors are also our alumni. All 

the students were much benefited from the talk and tutor groups. 

 

 

 


